
Robert Manni

Robert  is  the  host  of  Guy’s  Guy  Radio,  featured  every
Wednesday at 8PM PT on NBC's KCAA Radio in SoCal (102.3FM,
106.5FM,  1050AM),  iHeart  Radio,  Spotify,  Blog  Talk  Radio,
iTunes, Stitcher, Spreaker TuneIn Radio, and KCAA.com. The
weekly  radio  show  and  podcast  features  interviews  with
relationship coaches, entertainers, authors, wellness experts,
spiritual teachers, sports personalities, and a weekly “Guys’
Guy’s Guide” exploring current guy-focused topics. His novel,
THE GUYS’ GUY’S GUIDE TO LOVE, praised as the “men’s successor
to Sex and the City,” has been developed into two feature-
length  adapted  screenplays,  a  scripted  television  series
(pilot and treatment), and a series of non-scripted Guy’s Guy
show concepts. Robert has appeared on broadcast television
(NBC’s Morning Blend, WPIX11 Morning News) and is a frequent
guest across a spectrum of satellite, terrestrial, and web-
based radio programs and podcasts, as well as a contributor to
Huffington Post, Thought Catalog, Cupid’s Pulse, GalTime, is a
featured expert on GoodMenProject and YourTango. He was also
named  a  Top  Dating  Blogger  by  DatingAdvice.com.
Robert developed the Guy's Guy Platform to help men and women
better  understand  each  other  and  bridge  the  growing
communication gap between the sexes. He continually creates a
fresh, robust palette of timely Guy’s Guy content focused on
life,  love  and  the  pursuit  of  happiness.  Whether  it's
navigating  the  challenges  of  dating,  relationships,
friendship, career or wellness, Robert explores ways to help
both men and women be at their best so that everybody wins.
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If you're looking for the top essay writing service, you've
come  to  the  right  spot.  Whether  you're  looking  for  an
affordable solution or one that provides high-quality services
You're in the right place. custom essay writing service This
article  will  help  you  discover  the  most  effective  essay
writing services available online. We're able to help you when
you  require  a  quick  turnaround  for  your  assignment.  We
guarantee that we'll provide you with high-quality work and
will satisfy the requirements of all your clients.
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